
ON AUGUST 19TH - WRAC PRESENTS: 

Dr. Barbara Ferrer 
 

LA County Public 
Health Director 

During this time of pandemic, as COVID-19 continues to shift even the new norms we be-

come accustomed to, we have invited Dr. Ferrer to join us for an extended WRAC meeting 

at 4pm on August 19th. Member Councils are encouraged to attend, along with a handful of 

their respective Board members, to engage with the LA County Dir. of Public Health.  

Dr. Ferrer will give Westside leaders a glimpse into what she knows and what she expects, 

as the COVID-19 crisis evolves.  Dr. Ferrer will make remarks and take some questions. We 

thank CD11 and CD4 for their support and partnership for this important conversation. 
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MEETING LINK:  
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84099786252  

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84099786252

